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SANDOVAL COUNTY  
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  
 

Due to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) Emergency declared by Governor Michelle 
Lujan Grisham and the limit on the maximum number of persons gathering, the 

County Board of Commissioner’s Meeting is closed to the public.  It may be 
viewed on the County’s website at www.sandovalcountynm.gov. The public may 

leave comments at 
HTTP://WWW.SANDOVALCOUNTYNM.GOV/COMMISSION/PUBLIC-COMMENT/ 

    
 

The Sandoval County Board of Commissioners will conduct a Special Meeting 
pursuant to NMSA 1978, §§10-15-1, et seq, at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, May 26, 
2020, in the County Commission Chambers, 3rd Floor, County Administration 
Building, 1500 Idalia Road, Bernalillo, NM. Some or all of the participants may be 
appearing through electronic methods. 

The purpose of the meeting will be to for the purpose of taking action on a 
Professional Employment Agreement between Sandoval County and Wayne 
Johnson for the position of Sandoval County Manager. 

An Agenda may be found at least 72 hours prior to the meeting at 
https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/commission/sccmeetings/ 

For more Information, call the County Manager’s Office at (505) 867-7538. 
 
NOTICE TO PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES:  
This meeting is closed to the public. If you have any questions or need 
accommodations to access the intranet please contact the County Manager's office 
at (505) 867-7500 as soon as possible. 
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